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The legal issue this year has surrounded the forestry mines access 
agreement with NRW, which has been mostly handled by the 
Conservation/Access Officer. To shield members of the Caving 
Council from the various liabilities that such an agreement creates, 
the agreement is between NRW and Cave Access Ltd, a company 
limited by guarantee specifically for this purpose. It is anticipated 
that the company will have no significant accounting transactions 
and therefore be dormant with a low statutory burden.

When negotiating the agreement with NRW, the BCA clarified 
matters relating to the scope of BCA insurance, which NRW 
eventually accepted.


